
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for accessibility modifications of the Boys & Girls Club of Whittier’s 

Main Clubhouse in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Boys and 

Girls Club of Whittier located at 7905 S. Greenleaf Ave. Whittier, CA 90602.  

The funding would be used to help bring the clubhouse closer to compliance under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and to improve accessibility, safety, and equity at the 

Boys & Girls Club of Whittier’s Main Clubhouse. The modifications will include a fully ADA-

compliant elevator, restroom alterations, ADA-van accessible parking, accessible pathways, and 

related equipment, labor, and materials.  The modifications will better serve community 

members, including parents with infants in a stroller, seniors and elder family members, and 

persons with physical impairments.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

     Sincerely,  
 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 
     Member of Congress  

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 


